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DETROIT, Mich. – Butzel Long, one of Michigan’s leading law firms, has relocated its Washington, D.C.
office to1909 K. Street, N.W., Suite 500, Washington, D.C. The main telephone number remains the
same – (202) 454-2800.

Attorneys in Butzel Long’s Washington, D.C. office have expertise in federal regulatory matters, public
contracts and procurement, immigration, business litigation, insurance, criminal defense and
investigations including white collar defense, securities compliance and telecommunications.


